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ASX Announcement        11 June 2014                         
           

Marla and Oodnadatta Project Update  

 

Chalice Gold Mines Limited (ASX: CHN) advises that, following a review of results from the recent 
exploration program at the Marla and Oodnadatta Project, Chalice has withdrawn from the farm-in joint 
venture with Uranium Equities Limited without earning an interest in the projects. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Bill Bent, Managing Director 
Tim Goyder, Executive Chairman 

Chalice Gold Mines Limited  
Telephone +61 9322 3960 

 

 


